SOJTHWESTERN NEWS

Contact: Emily Martinez

(214) 648-3404

TOBOLOWSKY CONTRIBUTES TO UT SOUTHWESTERN PSYCHIATRIC DEPARTMENT

DALLAS — October 19, 1994 — Jake Tobolowsky, whose son is a 1978 graduate of The University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center at Dallas now practicing psychiatry in Miami, has pledged \$50,000\$ to establish an endowment for the

Department of Psychiatry.

The gift will be matched to create a \$100,000 endowment, which will fund annual visits to UT Southwestern's campus of visiting professors, who are

international authorities.

Mr. Tobolowsky's gift is being made in memory of his late wife, Helen Broodo Tobolowsky, and in honor of their son, Dr. David Martone Tobolowsky.

"My son and I have been impressed with the work done at UT Southwestern," the retired salesman said. "We decided that a contribution to UT Southwestern would go a long way toward furthering important medical education and research."

Tobolowsky, a Dallas native, and his wife were married for 35 years. He said he chose to direct his contribution to psychiatry because of his son's interest in the subject.

"We are grateful that Mr. Tobolowsky is honoring us with this gift," said Dr. Kern Wildenthal, president of UT Southwestern. "The donation will enormously benefit our psychiatry department's educational, clinical and research activities."

###